
 
Clarington Transformer Station 
Hydro One invites you to attend a Public Information Centre 
 
January 20, 2015  
 
Dear Resident:  
 
You are invited to attend a Public Information Centre on Wednesday, February 4, 2015 for 
the Clarington Transformer Station (TS) Project. 
 
This meeting will provide you with detailed information on what can be expected throughout 
the next stage of the project as we prepare to begin station construction over the coming 
month.  
 
We encourage you to drop in between 6:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m. to meet key members of 
Hydro One’s project team. Throughout the evening, our team will be on hand to provide 
detailed information on the project schedule, construction activities, the hydrology and 
hydrogeology of the site and Hydro One’s landscaping program and biodiversity initiative. A 
formal Community Liaison Committee meeting is still being planned and details will be 
available once confirmed.  
 
Our project team will also be pleased to answer your questions and discuss how to best 
communicate with you during the next phase of construction for this important project.  

 
Please join us on: 

Wednesday, February 4, 2015 
Solina Community Hall 

1964 Concession Road 6, Hampton 
6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Dana Gardner  
Community Relations  
1-877-345-6799  
Community.Relations@HydroOne.com  


